From: Lopez, Susan
Sent: Monday, December 22, 2014 2:57 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: McDonald, James
Subject: Christmas Present from Skyway Concession Company LLC 

 

Steve,
A box from Skyway Concession Company, LLC arrived today for Carlos Encinas, formerly an attorney with my division who recently left to take a job in Washington, D.C.  One of the secretaries called the company to tell them that Carlos is no longer with the City and that we do not have his forwarding address.  The person who sen the box said that they are chocolates and that we should keep them. I spoke to Ana Collazo who suggested that we could accept the chocolates on behalf of the City and put them in the reception area to share them with the public, so we will do that.  She also suggested that I should send you an email informing you.

 

M. Susan Lopez

Chief Assistant Corporation Counsel

City of Chicago Department of Law

